Adriel Navarro

Chairman

Amplifier Co. Quezon City

January 21, 2010

Mr. Obet Robles
Calaguiman Samal, Bataan

Dear Mr. Robles:

Five VT-248 Amplifier Tubes have been sent to you by prepaid express to replace those broken in transit on your order No. 4572.

We appreciate your letter of January 5, bringing this mishap to our attention, also your thoughtfulness in having the damage noted on the express receipt.

Doubtless the new tubes will arrive promptly to take their place on your shelves.  We are always happy to hear that our merchandise is in such good demand, and you can be sure that we will do everything possible to enable you to keep it in stock.

Sincerely,

Adriel Navarro

